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DATE: 03-01-2011

Mr. Matthew Scott Breay

Reference: F-2009-00586
Dear Mr. Breay:

This is a final response to your 3 February 2009 Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on
25 February 2009, for information pertaining to, addressing or otherwise regarding Great
Lakes Trade Adjustment Assistance Center (GLTAAC) located at 506 E. Liberty Street, 3™
Floor, Ann Arbor, MI 48104-2210. Our records indicate that we already provided a
response to your previous request for the same information under reference number
F-2008-01406. We have enclosed a copy of our 30 June 2008 response for your
convenience.

Sincerely,

Bt 1. oton

Delores M. Nelson
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure






